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Subject: FINAL 5 YEAR ENVIRONMENT PLAN (2025-30) 

 

Report of: Mark Atherton, Director of Environment, GMCA 

 

 

PURPOSE OF REPORT:  

The purpose of this report is to present the final version of the new Greater 

Manchester 5 Year Environment Plan (5YEP) which was approved by GMCA in 

November 2025 and launched at the Greater Manchester Green Summit in 

December 2025.  

 

An Executive Summary of the final report is now being produced for dissemination in 

2025.  The Executive Summary will not present any new information but rather 

provide key highlights of the main report. 

 

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

The Partnership is asked to: 

• Note the new Greater Manchester 5 Year Environment Plan (2025-30) 

• Provide any final feedback which could inform the developing Executive 

Summary.  

 

CONTACT OFFICERS: 

Mark.Atherton@greatermanchester-ca.gov.uk   

Robyn.Smith@greatermanchesrer-ca.gov.uk  
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